
   

 

 

From: dave hintz   
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 12:50 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris; Fiegen, Kristie; Hanson, Gary (PUC)  
Subject: [EXT] Black Hills Power application to amend tariff 
 
Good Day 
 
My name is Dave Hintz, and I have concerns about the application that Black Hills Power has sent the PUC to amend the 
tariff for power generation "behind" the meter.  
 
While I am highly appreciative of Black Hills Power and their linemen for providing safe and reliable power during all types 
of weather situations, I feel that they are overstepping their boundaries when trying to dictate how, or what, I can do on my 
property. If I choose to put solar panels on my roof to assist with power generation, or those in rural areas erect a windmill 
for the same purpose, should not have to suffer any economic repercussions from Black Hills Power because of their 
decision to do what they wish on their property.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dave Hintz  

 
 

 
  
 
 




